
From: Lonnie England <lonnie@kwcctv.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 2:36 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: STA REQUESTS 
 
Importance: High 
 
ON SEPTEMBER 29, 2014 STA FILINGS FOR QUINCY, WASHINGTON,  PLEASE NOTE: 
I, LONNIE  
ENGLAND, CERTIFY THAT WE ARE USING STRINGENT MASK FILTERS ON EACH OF THE  
TRANSMITTERS AS PROVIDED BY LARCAN.    
  
  
Respectfully  
Lonnie England C.E. 
  
Wenatchee Valley Community TV  
Apple Valley TV Association Inc. NON-Profit  
205 First Street - Wenatchee, WA 98801  
Office-509-293-4403  
Fax- 509-423-7491 
  
The information contained in this e-mail message may be confidential and  
protected from disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient, any  
dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you  
think that you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify  
the sender immediately by replying to this message and then delete it  
from your system. 
  
Please note: Due to its brief nature, email often does not accurately  
represent the disposition of the writer. This writer strives to generate  
messages only with helpful and respectful intent.  Please call me   
directly if any other perception is received. 
 
  
  
This email is free from viruses and malware because avast! Antivirus 
protection is active.  
 


